

Ref: OCR181611

Enquiries: Henry Eaton 9186 8631

henry.eaton@karratha.wa.gov.au





Electoral Boundaries WA

Email: boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au

Dear Sir

Comment on Submissions on Review of State Electoral Boundaries 2019

The City of Karratha has considered submissions received on the above State Electoral Boundary Review.

The City does not support the abolition of the North West Central district as it disregards communities of interests. The City supports either of the proposals put forward by the major political parties.

Yours faithfully

Henry Eaton

Manager Governance & Organisational Strategy

13 May 2019

